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30th October, 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Visit to the Department of Music at the University of Bristol 

Friday 1st December, 2023 

 

GCSE and A Level Music students have been invited to visit the music department at The University of Bristol. The 

visit will include a tour of the Victoria Rooms and a chance for students to speak with current undergraduate 

music students about life at university. The University of Bristol has also arranged for our students to attend a 

lunchtime concert. We feel confident that this will be an enjoyable and rewarding experience for our GCSE and 

A Level Music students and very much hope that your child will be able to participate. Details of the trip are 

below. 

 

Date: Friday 1st December, 2023 

Venue: Victoria Rooms, Queens Road, Clifton, BS8 1SA 

Times: Students will leave St. Bede’s at 10:10am. Students will arrive back at St. Bede’s at approximately 2:45pm. 

Travel: Students will travel to Clifton by coach and/or in the college minibus. 

Lunch: Students need to be provided with a packed lunch. 

Tickets: There are 45 free spaces available. 

 

Please note that if the number of expressions of interest exceeds the number of places on the trip, students will be 

selected by random allocation. 

 

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please click the following link or scan the QR code below to 

complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Friday 10th November: https://forms.gle/bwxFjBoDQ9gU7pRu9.  

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr James Lewis   Mr Henry Shellard   Mr Jack Hibbs 

Head of Music    Teachere of Music   Teacher of Music 

mailto:contact@stbcc.org
http://www.stbedescc.org/
https://forms.gle/bwxFjBoDQ9gU7pRu9

